
On Wednesday the 18th February the Dr. Daniel Ojuka conducted a training to familiarise 

examination committee members on the use of the newly acquired MCQ marker in the 

department. 

With the marker now functional the department, and other departments in the school, will 

have a new experience in the marking of MCQ scripts. 

In attendance were; 

Dr. Kibet P. Shikuku     Human Pathology 

Deborah M Mogi   Clinical Chemistry 

Julius N. Irungu   Department of surgery 

Marylyn Nabakwe Department of surgery 

Dr. Deepa Patel Human Pathology 

Dr. J. Kuria Human Pathology 

Wawire Wanjala Department of surgery 

Dr. Muchai Gachago Ophtalomology 

Marker kindly donated through funds from the office of the dean, school of medicine. 

 


